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Friday 18th March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 

Cost of School dinners 
 
 

I’m writing to advise you that The Pantry has increased the price of the school meals. Therefore, as of 
Tuesday 19th April 202,2 the daily cost of a KS2 (Year 3 to 6) meal will be £2.57 which is a weekly cost 
of £12.85.  
 
 
If you feel your child would be eligible to Free School Meals then please contact the School Office for 
further details.  
 
Please ensure you have sufficient funds on your child’s Parentpay account prior to your child having a 
meal. 
 
If you have any other queries with regards to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the Office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Laura Pearce 
Headteacher  
 


